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From: Sarah Keetley 
Sent: Monday, 5 July 2021 12:14 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee; attorney@ministerial.qld.gov.au
Subject: State of emergency proposal - STOP

To whom it may concern,  
 
It has come to my attention that the Minister for Health, Yvette D'Ath tabled a bill extending the public 
health emergency response measures from 30 September 2021 to 30 April 2022. 
 
I am writing to let you know that I DO NOT CONSENT to this going through.  
 
Covid19 is a flu with a 99% recovery rate without the need of vaccine intervention.  
 
It has been noted in other countries that medications such as Hydroxychloroquine and ivermectin have been 
used to help those who have suffered with covid19. Both of these drugs have been helping thousands of 
people across countries such as the USA. Please refer to Dr Simone Gold. http://vfhko9-dr.-gold-
awaken.html 
 
At the start of covid in 2020, Clive Palmer bought Australia thousands of doses of hydroxychloroquine for 
the people of Australia. It is a cheap method that works well. However, his kindness was rejected because 
our politicians had committed themselves to use Australians' money to buy vaccines that are still in the trial 
period. The trial doesn't officially finish until the end of 2023. These experimental vaccines have already 
had huge impacts on our society in terms of people dying, people having neurological issues that cannot be 
fixed, and now segregation between those who choose the vaccine and those who decide not to have the 
vaccine. Trump has stated again that the FDA will not approve the vaccines. I am well aware that the TGA 
in Australia has not properly scrutinized the vaccines. The TGA recommendations actually do not mean 
anything. Michael O'Neill from the Informed medial options party has proof that the TGA did not do due 
diligence testing on the vaccines before they were pushed out to the public. 
 
The Nuremberg trials of 1947 tell us that we do not have to take medication or vaccinations. It is our bodies. 
It is our right to reject vaccines. Those who push these vaccines will be eventually arrested.  
 
As a country all of our state governments have forced lockdowns, mask wearing and now QR tracing. We 
are treated like prisoners in our own FREE country. My grandparents, along with numerous other families 
in Australia, have family members who went to war for our freedoms. I am standing on Australian soil 
which is a free country. 
 
Please remember that covid19 is a flu with a 99% recovery rate. There is no need to push vaccines, 
lockdowns, masks or QR codes.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Sarah Keetley 
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